
 

Greetings,  

 

What a beautiful Spring day to send an update on our renovation project! It has been 

another busy week with great progress made; let’s take a look.   

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

The carport is fully demolished and starting Monday 

4/24/2023 we will open the front entrance again, 

temporarily. We’ll need to close it at some point for 

sidewalk work, but for now, we can welcome foot 

traffic through our main entrance. 

 

We’ll work to get a bench outside the door so that 

residents can enjoy some sun and we also want to 

mention that the courtyard has been fully furnished 

with tables, chairs and umbrellas for resident use.  

 

Our next steps will focus on getting ready for our new light filled solarium.  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Framing spaces in the new dining room shows how well 

it is coming along. When you take a look at these 

pictures, you can start to see how open things will be in 

the kitchen.  

 

What you are looking at here will be the back of house 

Dairy kitchen that will lead out into the Dairy portion of 

the display kitchen.  

 



 

 

Inside the dining room we wanted to share this picture; the 

angle of this shot is from the lounge and the curved wall 

will help to separate the sections of the dining room and 

reduce noise during the dining experience. Picture this 

with a roaring fire and a comfy chair, while sipping a warm 

cup of coffee or tea!  

                       

 

 

Upcoming Work  

We will welcome some specialists in the coming week who will help construct special 

elements of our new ground floor, such as cabinetry and our fireplace. 

This is truly an exciting time! We are also delighted that several residents have shared 

that it has not been nearly as noisy as they thought! We are pleased that this project is 

going so well.  

 

 

 

Jesse Wescott  

Associate Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane        
 




